
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             
 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
Stephen C. Brich, P.E.                1401 East Broad Street         (804) 786-2701 

Commissioner                                                           Richmond, Virginia 23219 Fax:  (804) 786-2940 

                                                                                                                                

July 23, 2020 
 
Mr. Mark Bassett 
Dinwiddie County Planning Director 
13910 Courthouse Rd. PO Drawer 70 
Dinwiddie, VA 23841 
 
SUBJECT:  McKenney Fire Station – Apron Replacement 

  SR 40 Doyle Blvd. 
 
Dear Mr. Bassett: 
 
The Virginia Department of Transportation, Southern Region Land Development Office has 
reviewed the construction plans dated 7-6-20 received at the Petersburg Residency on 7-15-20 
and finds the plans acceptable. 

Acquisition of a Land Use Permit is required before any work can be done in the VDOT right of 
way.  Please contact Floyd Reese at the Southern Region Land Development’s, Petersburg office 
at 804-896-5877 or Floyd.Reese@VDOT.Virginia.gov when you are ready to apply for your 
Land Use Permit.  
 
To assist the County in bidding the project, VDOT has calculated the LUP application fee and 
surety amount.  The permit fee will be $270.00  The required surety amount will be $4,500.00  
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Paul F. Hinson, P.E. 
Southern Region Land Use Engineer 
 
Cc: Crystal Smith, VDOT 
 Dianna Bryant, VDOT 
 Scott Thornton, VDOT 
 Todd Cage, VDOT 


